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Hello from the Head, 
 
Welcome back to our summer term of events! I hope you all had an amazing Easter holiday 
and enjoyed some time together as a family. It has been wonderful to hear what the 
children have been getting up to! Thank you to all the parents who came in for the parent 
meetings last week, it was lovely to be able to share all our children’s learning. You should 
have received your child’s curriculum map which shows their learning for this term. We hope 
you find these helpful, both to know what your children will be doing this half term but also 
how you can support at home. 
 
Miss Edwards and Mr Hughes have been working hard to organise our active playtime and 
lunch time activities. It has been great to see our children really engaging in these games.   
Hopefully we are due to have some better weather, in the meantime, please can you make 
sure your child has a waterproof coat and a drinks bottle in school. When we do eventually 
get some warmer days, please make sure your child is wearing suncream as we want your 
children to have as much outdoor playtime time as possible. 
 
We will be soon celebrating your child’s participation in our whole school song recording 
with Action Track Studios. Dates to be confirmed. I hope you have a lovely weekend – 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Leach 
 

We had amazing news today! The Senior Prefects at Robert Blake were announced 
yesterday, and I have the pleasure in telling you that 4 of our ex-North Newton 
pupils have achieved roles. 
 
Congratulations to Sophie Bult – Head Girl, Brandon Burton – Head Boy, Olivia 
Contreas – Deputy Head Girl, Lola Whatley – Senior Prefect. 
 
These 4 students were from a cohort of 12 who left us July 2020, during Covid. 
This is a fantastic testament to our school and the parents, and even from small 
beginnings you can achieve great things.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Summer 1 2024 School Uniform

Please make a note of these changes to avoid any confusion. 
 

Mondays School uniform for all classes.  

Tuesday  School uniform for all classes KS2 
Rounders club bring PE kit and change at 
Lunchtime. 

Wednesdays    PE kit for all classes. 

Thursdays School uniform for all classes. 

Fridays PE kit for all classes  

 

Dates for your diary 

Summer Term 2024 

April/May  

 
Monday 29th April Menus to parents 
Monday 6th May  Bank holiday 
Friday 10th May  Non-uniform in exchange for chocolate donate for the 

May Fayre (details to follow) 
Monday 13th May  SATs Week!  
Thursday 16th May Bottle run for the PTFA (details to follow) 

Summer Census – Please make sure your child is in 
school! 
Art workshop organised by the PTFA 
Hedgehogs/Foxes 

Friday 17th May Art workshop organised by the PTFA 
Squirrels/Badgers 

Saturday 18th May May Fayre 
Monday 20th May  Y6 Swimming letters to go out. 
Wednesday 22nd May  National Numeracy Day 
Friday 24th May  Inset day.  
27th – 31st May   Half term 



 
 
Last Friday the whole school went to St Peter’s Church for the recording on the school song 
written by the wonderful Mr Selby. The PTFA have kindly funded this recording. This will be 
played to parents in a Celebration Assembly. Date to be Confirmed. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Sunday…… 
 

10am – 12pm 
or 

2pm – 4pm 
 

If you would like to book 
a slot, please text 07909 

586738. 
 

Shepherds Barton, 
Adsborough, 

Somerset, TA2 8RS 
 



 


